
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
(ADVOCATES-ON-RECORD EXAMINATION BRANCH)

10 June 2024

N O T I C E

It is hereby informed to all concerned that :

1. Paper-I  (Practice  and  Procedure  of  the  Supreme  Court)  of  the
Advocates-on-Record (AoR) Examination held on 10 June 2024 stands
cancelled in view of the technical glitches experienced by candidates
appearing for computer-based examination at the examination centre
(Guru Hargobind Institute of Management & Information Technology); 

2. A date for  conducting a fresh examination  for  Paper-I  (Practice and
Procedure of the Supreme Court) will be notified in due course;

3. All candidates who have registered for the AoR Examination currently
under process (including those who had opted for a computer-based
examination) will have to appear for the papers scheduled on 11, 14
and 15 June 2024 in the pen and paper mode only; 

4. Considering  the  interest  of  the  candidates,  the  duration  of  the
examination papers scheduled on 11, 14 and 15 June 2024 has been
increased by one hour; 

5. The examination for the papers scheduled on 11, 14 and 15 June 2024
will be conducted between 11am and 3pm for all candidates; and

6. The venue for all the remaining papers will be the Judges’ Library on
the ground floor of  the Additional  Building Complex of the Supreme
Court of India.

  sd/-
(Devender Pal Walia)
Registrar & Secretary

  Board of Examiners, AoR Examination

To:
All concerned


